
 

 

 

 

 

WCCFT Executive Committee 

Meeting Summary 

March 27, 2014 
Library issues – Review of various issues pertaining to librarians. The 

librarians recently met with Dr. Russell to discuss these matters. 

Campus security issues – Discussion of plans to meet Administration about 

security concerns. 

Presidential Search –The union President, a member of the presidential 

search committee, advocated for shared governance to be addressed during the 

search. There are only 4 faculty included on the committee. WCCFT will 

make a statement about the lack of faculty on committee at later date. 

ELI snow day – ELI faculty submitted to ELI administrators make up plans 

for recent snow days; some make up work was accepted, others not. Will 

investigate further. 

Report to adjuncts – The Adjunct Committee co-chairs are planning a dinner 

for the adjuncts to reintroduce themselves to the adjunct community. The date 

will be either April 23rd or April 24th.  

Letter to Robin Bikkal – The letter about adjunct conditions was given to 

BOT member Robin Bikkal and will be available on the website.  

3.9 – The vice president is working on re-wording the 3.9 language and send it 

to administration for final approval. 

Events to be “covered” 

 Campaign for Future of Higher Ed – May 16-18 Host by UUP in 

Albany, NY.  

 AFT Convention – July 11-13 –The EB voted to send 3 members.  

 

NYSUT RA 

Committee assignments – committee assignment are set for the RA in NYC. 

The main areas of interest are Higher Ed, K-12, and Civil Rights. Report on 

election and proposal –The recommendation of the RA delegation is to 

support the Stronger Together slate. Approved 8-0-0. 

 

New York State of Mind Campaign 

Ideas for student/faculty outreach this spring – WCCFT will work to make 

contact with the SGA before the semester is over to get they involved in the 

NY State of Mind campaign. Publicize in the Viking, bulletin boards and get a 

schedule for the outdoor events that involve SGA.    

 

April 2 membership meeting 

Plans made for SUNY Seamless Transfer presentations 



 

Leftover food from membership meetings – We will provide the faculty the 

opportunity to enjoy the leftovers from the general meeting in several ways. After the 

general meeting have the food available for those who want to drop by. Provide 

faculty with leftovers if they are having an event they next day. Finally, by the end of 

the week distribute the leftovers to the tutoring areas, etc. 

 

End-of-year events 

Scholarship Recipients – During our May 2014 general meeting we will work 

on an event to invite the County legislators and the Scholarship winners for 

2014.  

 

New business – Communication: The Communication chair is working with a 

student to provide WCCFT an alternative logo design so we may start branding 

ourselves better to the campus and community. He provided several logos and is 

working to have a finished product by the next meeting.  

 

 


